

## U.S. Department of Justice

## Federal Bureau of Investigation

900 East Linton Avenue Springfield, Illinois 62703

February 12, 2019

Dear Law Enforcement Executive,

I would like to personally invite you to attend the Springfield FBI Law Enforcement Symposium 2019. The purpose of this symposium is for the Springfield FBI to offer capabilities-based presentations and to elicit feedback from our federal, state and local law enforcement partners. Presentations will include Counterterrorism (Domestic), Counterintelligence, Cyber, Violent Crimes Against Children, Human Trafficking, and Civil Rights.

The symposium will be held on Wednesday, March 27<sup>th</sup> from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. in the Illinois Military Academy Auditorium at Camp Lincoln, Illinois National Guard, 1301 North MacArthur Blvd, Springfield.

While I certainly appreciate how busy you are, I truly hope that you will find the time to come to Springfield and join your law enforcement partners as we consider the threats and challenges we face in our communities.

Due to the limited capacity of the auditorium, we ask that you let us know if you will be able to attend. Please send your RSVP no later than Wednesday, March 20<sup>th</sup> to MSA Mark Whitlock at <a href="mailto:mkwhitlock@fbi.gov">mkwhitlock@fbi.gov</a> or (217) 494-0655. I look forward to seeing you at the symposium.

Sincerely,

Sean M. Cox

Special Agent in Charge